NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO 2015 BUDGET
DECEMBER 7, 2015

PLUM CREEK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Plum Creek Metropolitan District, Douglas County, Colorado, will hold a special meeting and public hearing on proposed amendment to the 2015 budget on Monday, December 21, 2015, at the hour of 4:00 p.m., at Folkestad, Fazekas, Barrick & Patoile, P.C., 18 S. Wilcox Street, Suite 200, Castle Rock, Colorado, for the purpose of discussing the agenda items, and conducting any other business which may come before the Board.  
This meeting is open to the public.
These notices are given by order of the Board of Directors of the District.
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By: /s/  Shannon Torgerson 









Manager

Posted at three public places within the District and at the office of the Clerk and Recorder.
